Meeting of the QEP Selection Committee
 
April 15 - 18, 2011

Those present:  Chair Dr. Suzie Harris, Dr. Lena Welch, Dr. Jea Agee, Angie Carr, Dr. Jooly Philip, Donna Tudor, SGA President Jalaine Weller.

I. The meeting was opened with prayer at 1:00pm.

II. The committee spent time discussing the various ways that input will be solicited from faculty, administrators and academic departments, and the progress thus far. The most important thing will be giving each person with ties to Trevecca a chance to voice their opinions about what we can do to improve our students’ learning experience.

A. The students will be given forms with the question, “How can TNU improve your student learning experience?” Angie will then type up all of the responses during the summer months
B. On April 27th at the staff appreciation luncheon, the staff will be reminded what the QEP topic selection is for, and to take the survey on Survey Monkey preferably before the end of the school year. An email will also be sent out to everyone with the survey link.
C. Professors may also learn more about the process during the faculty development workshops in the fall. It might also be possible to give them the most popular suggestions thus far and ask them to rank them in order of importance.
D. Dr. Harris will meet with Jan Greathouse to put the QEP page link on the Trevecca website. Jan will work with non-traditional students to solicit their responses. Nancy Dunlap will work with the alumni. The board has already given their input. Tommy Byler will send an email out with the link to undergraduate commuter students. 
E. A suggestion was made to also put displays with boxes for question forms around the campus during the fall semester. This would be just another way to give people an opportunity to tell the QEP committee what they think would improve the students’ learning experience at Trevecca. The cards may also be given out to students during general education classes during the fall semester, however, it was noted that most of the students will have already given their responses during last week’s dorm meetings. It was also suggested that professors talk to their students at the beginning of the fall semester and that flyers could be put up around campus.

III. Jalaine, the Student Body President, will select a student from the upcoming year’s Student Government Association to be the new student liaison. It was noted that it does not need to be the president.

IV. The deadline for department meeting discussions and their corresponding minutes will be Friday April 29th. On the QEP Wiki site, there is a template for these departmental meetings for them to note how each topic is defined in their individual departments. 

V. The next challenge, after getting suggestions from every group, will be to take all of the responses and pare them down. The deadline for the final topic selection is by the end of the fall semester before Christmas.

VI. The meeting was adjourned at 1:50pm.

